
NOTICE OF BDD BOARD MEMBER ORIENTATION   

for  

THE BUCKMAN DIRECT DIVERSION BOARD 
 

February 26, 2025 at 12:30 PM 
 

 

 The Buckman Direct Diversion Board will hold a board member orientation on  

February 26, 2025 commencing at 12:30 PM for the purpose of providing training for the BDD 

board members.  The meeting will be held at 341 Caja del Rio Rd., Santa Fe, NM  87506. 

 

 The purpose of this special meeting is NOT to formulate public policy or take any action 

within the authority of the Buckman Direct Diversion Board.  


